
ONE HUNDRED THIRD LEGISLATURE - SECOND SESSION - 2014
COMMITTEE STATEMENT

LB217
 
 
Hearing Date: Wednesday February 13, 2013
Committee On: Government, Military and Veterans Affairs
Introducer: Avery
One Liner: Change constitutional officers' salaries
 
 
Roll Call Vote - Final Committee Action:
          Advanced to General File with amendment(s)
 
 
Vote Results:
          Aye: 5 Senators Avery, Garrett, Lautenbaugh, Murante, Scheer
          Nay: 3 Senators Bloomfield, Karpisek, Wallman
          Absent:   
          Present Not Voting:   
 
 
Proponents: Representing: 
Senator Bill Avery Introducer
 
Opponents: Representing: 
 
Neutral: Representing: 
 
 
Summary of purpose and/or changes:
Beginning on January 8, 2015, LB 217 changes the salaries of the constitutional officers to the following:

For a member of the Public Service Commission, the salary will be $90,000.  The current salary is $75,000.

For the Governor, the salary will be $126,000.  The current salary is $105,000.

For the Attorney General, the salary will be $114,000.  The current salary is $95,000.

For the Secretary of State, the salary will be $102,000.  The current salary is $85,000.

For the Auditor of Public Accounts, the salary will be $102,000.  The current salary is $85,000.

For the State Treasurer, the salary will be $102,000.  The current salary is $85,000.

For the Lieutenant Governor, the salary will be $90,000.  The current salary is $75,000.

These officers last received pay increases in 2007.
 
 
Explanation of amendments:
The committee amendment removes from the bill the salary increase for members of the Public Service Commission. 
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Bill Avery, Chairperson
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